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P E R T H  A M B O Y  P U B L I C  S C H O O L S 

THE PERTH AMBOY BOARD OF EDUCATION IS ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS AND 
LETTERS OF INTEREST FROM THE COMMUNITY INTERESTED IN JOINING THE SCHOOL 
NAMING COMMITTEE. THE PURPOSE OF THIS COMMITTEE IS TO SELECT AND MAKE 
RECOMMENDATIONS TO THE BOARD OF EDUCATION FOR THE NAMING OF THE NEW 
SEAMAN AVENUE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL. 
 

THIS NEW 128,000 SQUARE-FOOT FACILITY WILL HOUSE APPROXIMATELY 800 
STUDENTS IN GRADES K-5 AND IS SCHEDULED TO OPEN SEPTEMBER 2019.
 

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN BEING A PART OF THIS COMMITTEE, PLEASE COMPLETE 
THE ONLINE FORM.

YOU MAY ALSO MAIL AND/OR FAX A LETTER OF INTEREST TO:

PERTH AMBOY BOARD OF EDUCATION
ATTN: SCHOOL NAMING COMMITTEE
178 BARRACKS STREET
PERTH AMBOY, NJ  08861
FAX: (732) 638-1002

ALL INQUIRIES MUST BE RECEIVED BY DECEMBER 31,  2017

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL (732) 376-6200.

S C H O O L  N A M I N G  C O M M I T T E E

APPLY NOW

https://docs.google.com/a/paps.net/forms/d/1sbPcBg-0-igm8SmXN_2Hq1nI52SpvuU4xs2MJwzji6s/edit?usp=sharing

